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21-06-2020

Training: Occupational Safety and Health within the
Context of COVID-19

The PSA believes in the empowerment of members hence the decision to offer training on
Occupational Safety and Health, within the context of COVID-19. Members will recall the emergence
of the COVID-19 pandemic necessitated the change in the workplace such as social distancing,
disinfection of the workplaces, establishment of steering committees, remote work, and provision of
sanitisers in the workplace.

The PSA saw it fit to ensure that individual members and shop stewards, serving in Steering
Committees, are empowered to enable them to be aware of their rights and protect the same. It is on
that basis that the PSA has decided to offer this training in Eastern Cape to 206 members, virtually
through Zoom. Interested members must have gadgets such as laptops and smartphones wherein
they can access Zoom.

A limited number of 206 delegates will be accommodated and to ensure proper administration,
interested members are urged to register their names on or before 23 June 2020. For members in
Port Elizabeth, kindly send your full names and surname, cell number, email address(optional), ID
number, Department/Entity/Workplace to phumela.qilingele@psa.co.za or
tamara.ngwiliso@psa.co.za and those falling within the jurisdiction of Mthatha can email
Zoleka.ngebe@psa.co.za or Kenneth.gikani@psa.co.za. Information can also be sent through
WhatsApp to 082 880 8959; 082 880 2936; 082 880 8968 and 079 871 9202.

Members are advised that no late registration will be accepted and only 206 delegates will be
accommodated.
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